
   

 
    

      
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Joan Stephens 
Sent: Saturday, June  22, 2019 6:55 AM  
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject: Consent Decrees   

Small music venues are being shut out by large corporate entities greedy to make profit from every nook 
and cranny. THIS SHOULD NOT BE PERMITTED. Please remedy this profound violation of artistic 
freedom. 

Thank you, 
Joan Stephens 
Yachats, Oregon 

Sent from my iPad 




